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New classroom materials for ninth-grade science under consideration 
Review the materials on Monday, April 30, 3-6 p.m., Community Resource Center, Port Gardner B  

 
What science and engineering classroom 
materials might freshmen students use starting 
next fall? 
 
That’s a question a team of 20 staff began 
studying in January in preparation for a 
recommendation the superintendent will consider 
in May.  
 
The April 30 Open House for community, families, 
students and staff is an important part of the 
public process and a time for input. The team will 
use community input from Monday’s gathering for 
their recommendation. 
 
The superintendent will consider the 
recommendation before making a referral to the 
school board for its consideration and approval.  
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Leanna Albrecht, Director of 
Communications, 425-385-4040 
Andrea Cartwright, Director of Science and 
Engineering, 425-385-4072 

High school science teachers from across the 
district, facilitators and administrators from district 
science and engineering, learning management 
services, English language learners and special 
services departments synthesize research as part of 
the High School Science and Engineering 
Curriculum Materials Review Team.   
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